Butte Community Council
To Whom It May Concern:

The Butte Community Council would like to recognize Kenny and Patty Barber for their efforts
in enriching our community. Their continued attendance at public meetings, ‘they work with
various organizations, having helped our community develop by providing information for every
aspect of our community's growth .Their work with state policy makers has led to the creation
of the KRUPA and the subsequent trail development as well as a secure shooting range.
Without any of the forgoOing reasons the Barbers are owed a eternal debt of gratitude for their
unselfish contributions of time and energy for their efforts in our community and our state we
ask that the shooting range on Maud road in Butte Alaska be named in their honor as a start of
the recognition of their service to our community and our state. Thank you for the attention to
our request respectfully
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